
From: Gretchen Gearhart [mailto:gbgearhart@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, June 28, 2014 5:14 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: hog farms 

 

When I moved from my home in Northwest Arkansas to the northeastern U.S., I soon missed the pristine 

creeks and rivers. Please pass the regulations necessary to prevent pollution of our treasured rivers.  

 

Gretchen Gearhart 

Fayetteville 

 


